
 
OSTAB Recommendation 
   
 
Date:  August 23, 2021 
 
To:   Board of County Commissioners 
 
From:  Open Space and Trails Advisory Board (OSTAB) 
 
Subject: 2022 Open Space Grant Allocations 
 
OSTAB Recommendation:  After considering recommendations from Open Spaces staff, 
OSTAB recommends that the Board of County Commissioners approve the proposed $4.5 million 
allocation for the 2022 Open Space Grants Program. 
 
Motion by:  Dala Giffin 
 
Seconded by:  Grider Lee 
 
Vote:    _6_ Yes 
 
  _0_ No 
 
  _0_ Absent and Excused 
 
  _0_ Abstain 
  
 


